
Founded in 1918 
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Lamoille Womenõs                       
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PRESIDENTõS M ESSAGE 

                                Have we witnessed the end of western civilization? Probably a face 

                       tious question, but I've just seen something I never would have thought  

               possible: The Muppets, that bastion of teaching children how to communicate  

               and understand, have done a car commercial where they sing, "We ain't got no 
room for boring." Really? The Muppets? What's next? Maybe we should "translate" Win-
ston Churchill from English to Amurrican. 

     You can say anything instantly in cyberspace without consequence to yourself. Get 
miffed at your best friend? Unfriend them and post vicious comments about them. High 
scores on a video war game? Now there's an accomplishment worthy of...something or 
other. You killed HOW many "bad guys"? 

     And it's all bled into our advertisements. Car ads have become downright vicious. Un-
leash your wrath (Lexus), stare down the big, bad wolf (Audi), and other images totally 
unrelated to the quality of the car dominate our commercials. Let's not even get into the 
celebration of violence, revenge, betrayal, and lies that permeate our TV viewing. They 
even have shows called Revenge, Betrayal, and Scandal. We popularize and glorify the 
worst in us. Good news doesn't sell commercials. 

     There are so many factors impacting children today, and I can only speak in broad, 
subjective terms. But I truly believe the lack of ability to communicate is at the root of 
many of our problems. Language creates bonds among all that builds a unified nation. 
While everyone needs to celebrate her or his own ethnicity, we also 

need to be able to share and explore it with others.  It is unity that 

allows for diversity. And understanding. And acceptance. 

      The inability to communicate can lead to violence. We cannot  

discuss our differences if we don't speak a common language. We  

end up shouting instead, and our words deteriorate into 

jumbled, incomprehensible fragments that only the speaker 

may understand. Ethnicities have created some of their own 

 isolation in this country by clinging to all the baggage 

 handed down through generations of dispute. Instead of  

looking forward, and being  
*allowed* to look forward, we all 
look backward toward the good ol' 
days or the bad 

 

(Continued on Page 2) 
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Presidentõs Message ( Continued) 

ol' days. We blame each other for the way things have 
changed, and change makes us uncomfortable. 

     I've had it pretty easy, so I don't claim to have all the an-
swers. My paternal heritage is Irish and English, two groups 
who have historically battled one another for reasons I find 
incomprehensible. I suspect it all comes down to money and 
power. My maternal side is French and German. Am I sup-
posed to feel bad because 70 years ago those countries fought 
a war? Am I responsible for the conflicts of my ancestors? No, 
get over it. 

     But there is a glimmer of hope. I can point to our Lamoille 
Women's Club as an organization that exemplifies the good in 
communication and practices the civility we mourn the loss of 
in other areas. We share and cooperate for the good of others. 
We hold up the ideals of sisterhood and kindness as a goal.  
We hope we are setting a better example for those who have 
lost their way and are change-averse, mired in disaffection for 
our new technological world , or just sad that the old ways are 
gone. 

     So where does that leave us @teotd (at the end of the day)? 
idk (I don't know)... It's all 2m2h (too much to handle).  

10x (thanks),                                                                ~ Linda 

     The Sunshine Commit-
tee met in April at Jana' 
DeMore's home. Jana' is a 
rubber stamp-aholic and 
an excellent instructor. 
My sister, Sheila, and I 
created some lovely all-
occasion cards under Ja-
na's guidance. While 
we're making fewer cards 

each month, I believe we've upped the quality and creativity. 

     Our next Sunshine meeting will be at Jana's home on Tues-
day, May 13, at 9am, weather and schedules permitting. Any-
one is welcome to come learn a new technique. Just please let 
me know, as space is limited. Maybe you'll find a new hobby 
and join the committee! It's a blast. 

~ Linda, Sunshine Committee Chair 

The Journey of a Mother 

A Mother is more than a memory.  She 
is a living presence. 

Your Mother is always with you. 

Sheõs the whisper of the leaves as you 
walk own the street. 

Sheõs the smell of certain foods you 
remember, perfume that she wore. 

Sheõs the cool hand on your brow when youõre not feeling 
well. 

Sheõs your breath in the air on a cold winterõs day. 

She is the sound of the rain that lulls you to sleep, 

the colors of a rainbow; she is Christmas morning. 

Your Mother lives inside your laughter. 

And sheõs crystallized in every tear drop.  A Mother shows 

every emotion é happiness, excitement, joy, sorrow é. 

and all the while, hoping and praying you will only 

Know the good feelings in life. 

Sheõs the place you came from, your first home, 

and sheõs the map you follow with every step you take. 

Sheõs your first love, your first friend, even your first enemy, 

but nothing on earth can separate you. 

Not time, Not space é not even death. 

 

 

     Membership doesnõt have  any new members to report this 
month; however, the Membership Committee will be busy this 
month at the Lamoille Womenõs Club Home Show booth at the 
Elko Convention Center on May 10th and 11th. They will be 
soliciting new members as well as helping sell raffle tickets for the 
Lamoille Country Fair Quilt. 

     Remember, If you have a membership update of any 
kindñaddress change, change of telephone or cell numbers, 
or email address change, please contact Membership Chair 
Donna Jewell by telephone at 738-6419 or by email at    
dejewell@frontiernet.net .  We want to keep in touch 
with you. 

~ Donna Jewell, Membership Chair 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES 
Donna Jewell, Membership Chair  

Don½t Forget the Date! 
 

June Ruby Views Newsletter articles 
are due on 

Sunday,  May 25th by midnight 
Submit to Newsletter Editor, Dixie Botsford 

Reporters:  Please send articles to: 
Newsletter@lamoillewomansclub.org 
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THURSDAY SEWING 
by The "Secret" Needle 

 

 

 

ADVICE FROM A SINGER 

SEWING MANUAL FROM 

1949: 

òPrepare yourself mentally 

for sewing. Think about 

what you are going to do... 

Never approach sewing 

with a sigh or lackadaisically. Good results are difficult 

when indifference predominates.  

Never try to sew with a sink full of dirty dishes or beds 

unmade. When there are urgent housekeeping chores, do 

these first so your mind is free to enjoy your sewing. 

When you sew, make yourself as attractive as possible. 

Put on a clean dress. Keep a little bag full of French chalk 

near your sewing machine to dust your fingers at inter-

vals. Have your hair in order, powder and lipstick put on. 

If you are constantly fearful that a visitor will drop in or 

your husband will come home, and you will not look neatly 

put together, you will not enjoy your sewing. ñTater Patch 

Quiltsó 

     The Ladies of the Sewing Group come for a day off, I'm 
sure there are dishes on the counter and the vacuum needs to 
be run. Then to be wearing a dress, having our hair in order, 
face powder and lipstick; well maybe one out of the four 
might be done. We might be wearing sweatpants, baggie shirt 
and slippers, but we enjoy our sewing. As for dusting our fin-
gers, well we probably have chocolate on them from the yum-
my treats that are always brought for us to enjoy. 

     Hopefully with the snowbirds returning, we will have 
some bigger groups, as some days we each get our own  

~The Secret Needle   

*ÏÙÃÅ +ÁÙȟ ÌÅÆÔȟ ÁÎÄ ,ÉÎÄÁ -ÁÃÌÁÒÅÎȟ ÉÎ ÔÈÅÉÒ ,7# ÓÈÉÒÔÓ ÒÉÇÈÔȟ 
ÍÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ,7#ȭÓ (ÏÍÅ 3ÈÏ× ÂÏÏÔÈ ÉÎ ΨΦΧΧȢ 

     Joyce Kay is ordering  LWC  T-shirts and polos for those 
members who need a new shirt , or those members who don't 
yet have one and would like to order one. 

     Polo shirts are$25.00; XXL sizes and up are$27.00.  T-
shirts are 15.00;XXL sizes and up are $17.00.  These shirts will 
be ordered in the Hot Pink color. 

       As Linda Maclaren, Club President, said in an e-mail re-
cently they can be worn at any function we do as a club. Like 
the up coming Home Show this weekend.  Hopefully Joyce will 
have them back for the June Meeting, but there is no guarantee. 

      Please bring Joyce your size, and make the checks out to 
LWC and give them to her at the May Meeting. 

     LWC member Myrna Hecht has made LWC members a 
great offer.  Myrna has about $400.00 in credits at The 
Bookstore, and is inviting LWC members to help her use this 
credit. 

     You must identify yourself as an LWC member and mention 
that Myrna has given you permission to buy paperbacks at  $.25 
each using her credit.  Anyone from the Lamoille Womenõs 
Club may use this. 

     Myrna wishes you òHappy reading!ó 
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     Preparations for the Lamoille Coun-
try Fair are getting busier as we get 
closer to June. We have had two fair 
meetings this month. Both meetings 
were open to the entire membership. 
We thank the ladies who attended each 
of these meetings and their help with 
the many fair tasks. Ida McBride has 
volunteered to keep track of our hours. 
Anyone working on fair tasks may re-
port their time to Ida. She also will log 
one hour for each member who attends 
a fair meeting. 
     Because our publicity chair has not 
been available this month, some of our 
tasks are falling behind. We did get an 
ad in the paper that we are accepting 
applications and got our event on the 
May/June Events sheet that is inserted in the Elko Daily Free Press. We were not able to get the ad in the Twin Fall paper 
yet, but we are working on it. Several articles for magazines have not been done. Elisabeth Moore will meet with the radio 
stations and work on contracts. 
     Since it is unclear who is doing what concerning the lemonade process, we would like anyone who is involved in any way 
with the lemonade process to please stay after our General Membership meeting on May 7th for a 15-minute meeting just to 
be sure we are all on the same page. Supplies other than the cups still need to be purchased. 
     Final plans for the Lamoille Womenõs Club booth at the Elko Convention Center Home Show scheduled for the 10th and 
11th will be discussed at our General Membership meeting on May 7th. Joyce Kay will remind volunteers of their shift hours. 
Thank you, Joyce, for your leadership on handling the Home Show, the quilt, raffle barrel, the raffle tickets, and the sched-
ules. The business cards advertising the Fair are done and ready to go. The existing Lamoille Womenõs Club banners cannot 
be found. Any ideas where they might be, are welcome. In the meantime, a new banner has been ordered, but we are un-
sure if it will be received in time. 
     Robert Johnson from the Ruby Mountain Relay stopped by our last Fair meeting on April 24th. Ruby Mountain Relay is 
holding a half and a full marathon up Lamoille Canyon on Saturday the 28th, the day before our fair. We discussed the route 
the runners will be taking, their finish line, parking, their vendors, and area needed to give out awards. They will be using 
the portion of the Grove that we refer to as the òkids areaó. They are trying to make contact with the owners to use the 
fields on Primrose Lane for parking. 
     Thank you Doris Toothman for hanging three posters for us in Elko letting the public know we are accepting applica-
tions. Linda Maclaren and Joyce Kay will attempt to hang a couple posters in Carlin on their way to the Womenõs State 
Convention in Las Vegas. Martha will hang the remaining posters in Elko. Robert Johnson will hang posters for us in Wells. 
     Husband Bob Wallace helped Martha purchase two shelf units for the new shed. The shelf units are steel, have two foot 
deep shelves, and are four feet wide. They will need to be assembled. This should allow all items currently on the floor of 
the shed to be placed on the shelves. 
     The next Fair meeting is scheduled for May 19, 2014 at 1:00 pm at the LWC Clubhouse. 
 

~ Martha Wallace, Chair 
~ Elisabeth Moore, Co-Chair 
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THIS  NEWSLETTER  IS  COMPLETELY  SELF -SUPPORTING  THANKS  TO  OUR  GENEROUS  ADVERTISERS  

RUBY  VIEWS  OPPORTUNITIES  

MAINTAIN YOUR WELL BEING 

 

Stay dry all summer!  Still sweating 
even though you wear breathable cot-
ton clothes, stay in the shade outdoors, 
and turn on the air conditioner indoors?  
Your problem may not be the heat!  
Other culprits that could be making 
you perspire: 

¶ Your morning brew! Any hot liq-
uid is going to raise your tempera-
ture a degree or two, but hot cof-
fee or tea packs a double-whammy: 
Its caffeine stimulates your central 
nervous system to activate your 
seat glands! 

¶ Alcohol!  Beer, wine, and spirits widen blood vessels, 
which increases the temperature of your skin.  In re-
sponse, your body starts pumping out sweat to help cool 
you down! 

¶ Cigarettes!  Nicotine triggers the release of the brain 
chemical acetylcholine, which revs sweat glands! 

Energize by design!  Find it hard to get up in the morn-
ing!  Place a vase of sunflowers by your bed!  Does your pep 
peter out in the afternoon?  Keep a bowl of bananas or lem-
ons on your desk.  A recent study conducted by chemist and  

 

 

 

 

 

color scientist Gin Guie Ebnesajjad and 
others concluded that seeing the color 
yellow makes adults more energetic, play-
ful, and upbeat.  The opposite is true of 
blue.  It makes people still! 

Wake up beaming!  Chalk up another 
benefit of going to bed on time:  Not only 
does getting seven to eight hours of sleep 
per night reduce your risk of diabetes, 
protect your heart and lower your stress 
level, University of Massachusetts scientists say it helps you 
remember happy 
experiences more 
vividly!  Sleep is 
critical for pro-
cessing emotional-
ly positive experi-
ences, helping 
turn them into 
long-term memo-
ries! 
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SINGERÊ HUSQVARNA VIKING  PFAFF  

ELKO SEW VAC  

SALES AND SERVICE  

NEW AND USED    NEW AND USED  

          SEWING MACHINES   VACUUMS AND ACCESSORIES  

SEWING NOTIONS  

1250 LAMOILLE HWY #940               ELKO, NV 89801                  775 -778 -6763  

FAX: 775 -778 -0519  

Arlene Lotspeich  

email:  esewvac@frontiernet.net  

web:  www.elkosewvac.com   

 

S\WL.Z WYVMLZZPVUHS 

ALTERATIONS 

 

FITTINGS BY APPT.  299-2088  

PLEASE LEAVE GARMENTS AT 

ELKO SEW VAC  1250 LAMOILLE HWY #940 

RUBY VIEWS 
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